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I am for SB681. The state should focus its investments on alternative source of 

energy. The fossil fuel infrastructure is well established and should only be invested 

in by the companies themselves. This energy source is contributing to climate 

change and is being reduced world wide.  It would serve Oregon well to develop 

independent alternative energy sources that do not contribute to climate change. This 

could lead to being independent from outside energy sources and lead Oregon to a 

better future for our children and grandchildren. 


